
CONFIDENTIAL 

PRIME MINISTER cc: Mr. Lankester 


Mr. James 


The Department of Transport advise that f u e l s u p p l i e s to 

B r i t i s h R a i l are to be cut back by 15% during June. This w i l l 

i n v o l v e a reduction i n some passenger s e r v i c e s . The s e l e c t i o n 

of these, and the t i m i n g of the announcement, are matters f o r 

B r i t i s h R a i l . Mr. Fowler w i l l be keeping i n close touch with 

developments, and w i l l keep you informed. 


1 June 1979 



	0014

